
                                    

 
 

 
UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT GENEVA 

PROVISIONAL PROGRAMME FOR THE OBSERVANCE OF THE 
 

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF REFLECTION  
ON THE 1994 GENOCIDE AGAINST THE TUTSI IN RWANDA 

 
Monday, 8 April 2019, Palais des Nations,  

Assembly Hall, 
From 5:00 p.m to 6:40 p.m 

 
5:00 p.m. Arrival of participants 
 
  Children choreography with the Orchestre des Nations 
 
 Introduction by the Master of Ceremonies,  
 Ms. Alessandra Vellucci 
 Director, United Nations Information Service  
 
 Lighting of candles  

 
Observance of a minute of silence  
 
Message of Mr. António Guterres,  
Secretary-General of the United Nations, read by 
Mr. Michael Møller, Director-General of the United Nations Office at Geneva,  
followed by the Director-General’s remarks 

   
 Poem by Ms. Fabiola Dusabe 
 
 Remarks by Mr. Cesar Murangira 

President of the Association of Genocide survivors IBUKA, Memory and Justice  
(Swiss section) 
 
Choreography performance by Ms. Dorothée Munyaneza 

 
 Testimony by Ms. Monique Usanase 

Survivor of the 1994 Genocide against the Tutsi in Rwanda   
  
  Remarks by H.E. Dr. François Xavier Ngarambe  


